
Walsh Construction – New Cadet Barracks   

In 2013, WPDC was invited to bid on the erosion control work fort the new Cadet Barracks at 
West Point.  That success has turned a $100,000 project into a $14,000,000 project scope of work
including the underground utilities, demo work, installation of storm, sewer and water mains, site 
concrete and the rock hammering and hauling out of materials to prepare the site for the new 
building.

      

                           


